From: andrew pit I

Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 6:33 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am extremely disappointed in the State Government for fast tracking the proposed stadium without due and proper
community consultation.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

I would like to see full disclosure of all communications and decisions between the AFL, consultants and the
Government, not just selected information.

| don't want the Commission to reflect the assumption that Tasmania can't have an AFL team without an unnecessary
stadium that the taxpayers of Tasmania will be paying for decades into the future.

Yours faithfully,

Andrew Pitt





